

May 2025

Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients at Nurses UK.

This will keep you up to date with all the latest news and bulletins for the month and beyond. If you would like to share any news for our next monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's on this month at Nurses UK: It is time to announce our very first franchisee office is opening....



Nurses UK Surrey Office – Grand Opening! We are excited to officially open the doors of our Nurses UK Surrey Office on Friday 27th June!

Nurses UK Surrey Thames Ditton, Western Green Surrey, KT7 OJP

We're proud to welcome Andrew and Yodi, brothers and experienced healthcare professionals, as the leads for our Surrey branch. With their wealth of knowledge and dedication, they will be delivering the same high standards and exceptional nurse and client experience that Nurses UK is known for — now across Surrey!

Join us as we celebrate this new chapter!

New Team Member - Welcome Baby Vito!

Huge congratulations to our lovely Nicola in Accounts, who gave birth to her beautiful baby boy, Vito, right on her due date — 19th May 2025!

Anyone who knows Nicola won't be surprised — Vito's punctual arrival is a perfect reflection of her incredible dedication and precision in everything she does.

We can't wait to meet Baby Vito and welcome him to the Nurses UK family. Sending all our love and congratulations to Nicola and Carl on their new arrival!

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



May dates to remember:

Celebrating Our Team!

This month, we're sending extra cheer to our amazing team members celebrating birthdays and work anniversaries in May!

Whether you're blowing out candles or marking another year of dedication, we're so grateful to have you as part of our family.

May Birthdays

Wishing you a day filled with joy, laughter, and maybe a slice (or two) of cake!

Nurse Sheeba, Reeja, Nolwazi, Ligimol, Jennifer, Halina, Cynthia, Cristopher & Bob!

Work Anniversaries

Thank you for your continued commitment and passion. Every year you've given helps make our team stronger, kinder, and better.

Let's take a moment to celebrate you—your hard work, your heart, and the difference you make every day.

8 Years: Ligimol, Madelaine, Saju, Olivia, Ramona

6 Years: Bogdan

2 Years: Helen & Jhoanne 1 Year: Mihaela & Michael





Recruiting now for Nurses Areas of Need:



RGNs & RMNs in Guildford

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Guildford, for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: surrey@nursesukgroup.co.uk

RGNs & RMNs in Woking

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Woking, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: surrey@nursesukgroup.co.uk





RGNs & RMNs in Godalming

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Godalming, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: surrey@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



May Employees of the Month:

South East

Congratulations to Adriana for being awarded Nurse of the month for our team in the South East!

Thank you Adriana for your outstanding dedication, compassion, and the high standard of care you consistently deliver. Your hard work and positive attitude truly make a difference. Well done and well deserved!



South West

Big Congratulations to Kate, Nurse of the Month for our South West team.

Kate, your commitment, kindness, and professionalism have truly stood out. Thank you for going above and beyond —your efforts make a real impact every day. We're proud to have you on the team!

Nurses UK News!

Keeping you up to date with all the latest company news for all our Nurses and Clients.

Whats is happening this month?



Nurses - Whats in the News - May 2025

International Nurses Day Celebrated Nationwide

On 12 May, the UK marked International Nurses Day by honoring over 778,000 registered nurses. The Nursing and Midwifery Council (NMC) welcomed the government's move to legally protect the title "nurse," ensuring only those on the official register can use it. The NMC also reaffirmed its commitment to cultural transformation within the profession.

Updated Nursing Workforce Standards Introduced

The RCN has updated its Nursing Workforce Standards to enhance staff protection. Key changes include better support for senior nurses who raise concerns, clearer staffing uplift figures, and improved planning for future pandemics.

NHS Pay Awards Spark Mixed Reactions

The UK government has announced a 3.6% pay increase for nurses and other NHS staff in England and Wales, backdated to 1 April 2025. This follows recommendations from the NHS Pay Review Body. While the increase slightly surpasses the April inflation rate of 3.5%, the Royal College of Nursing (RCN) criticized the award as insufficient, highlighting that it doesn't address the 25% real-terms pay erosion since 2010 and may lead to further industrial action.

News for Nurses UK Franchising...

We're thrilled to announce that Nurses UK has secured our very first franchisee — a huge milestone for our growing family!

But that's not all...

Franchise number two is already on the way and will be opening this September in Orpington!

This is just the beginning — we're expanding our reach while continuing to deliver the exceptional care and service Nurses UK is known for.



Watch this space for more exciting updates coming soon!



May 2025

Finally, we are excited to annouce, The Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

Why join the Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

1. Prevents Burnout and Compassion Fatigue

Healthcare roles often involve long hours, emotional intensity, and high-pressure environments. Without attention to wellness, staff are at risk of:

Burnout (emotional exhaustion, depersonalization)
Compassion fatigue (emotional residue from caring for others)

2. Supports Mental Health

Healthcare workers frequently encounter trauma, suffering, and loss. Promoting wellness helps manage stress, anxiety, and depression, ensuring staff remain emotionally resilient and mentally healthy.

3. Improves Patient Care

Wellness directly affects performance. A well-rested, mentally healthy nurse or caregiver is:

More alert

More compassionate

Less prone to errors

Patient outcomes and satisfaction are directly linked to caregiver wellbeing.

Training Days:

This month training day in Monday 16th June for the mandatory free updated training and we also have Tues 24th June Practical Training Day!

If you would like to book in for our update training. Please contact the office on: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

